
Newsletter July 2023  

Dear TRANSIT stakeholders,   

 
 

July has come and gone so fast, so here is a quick update on what we have been up to.    

Our first 2 internships, aiming at collecting insight on the needs at industry level and transferring this 
knowledge back to academia have been completed successfully. Based on the principle of "learning by 
doing", the participant's experience during the two-week visit to the host company allows them to learn 
first-hand about the real challenges of the renewable energy industry in terms of best practices, needs, 
and expectations. The experience gained can then be transferred to multidisciplinary education and 
training programs. The internships were attended by Vasko from North Macedonia and Ivan from 
Montenegro who travelled to Cyprus (Wise Wire – Energy Solutions) and North Macedonia 
(EVN) respectively. Read more about their experiences here.   

 

First two internships successfully completed! 

One of Transit project core activities is developing 

internships for international trainees, who visit a 

business related to energy transition to learn and 

discover weaknesses and strengths. 

transitproject.eu 

Meanwhile, our partners in Cyprus have been putting the final planning touches to our upcoming 

training and dissemination activity happening this September in the University of Cyprus. "Pathways 

Towards Carbon Neutral Power Systems: From Theory to Applications" will be an opportunity for 

different experts to talk about topics of great interest in the energy transition from a theoretical and 

practical point of view: from the path to resilient carbon-neutral power systems to real-time 

simulations; issues of extreme relevance in the current European energy landscape. Read more about it 

and register here.  

 

Transit training in Cyprus (12-15 september) 

Transit project will offer a new training and 

dissemination activity next september in the 

University of Cyprus, Nicosia, under the tittle 

"Pathways Towards Carbon Neutral Power 

Systems: From Theory to Applications". 

transitproject.eu 

Thanks again for your interest in the TRANSIT project and Happy August!   

 

Follow us on our journey towards a sustainable future.   
 
 
 

 

You can withdraw your subscription to our newsletter at any time, by replying to this email.    
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